STUDENT BULLETIN

Tuesday, March 4, 1969

THE THOUGHT FOR THE DAY

The life which men praise and regard as successful is but one kind. Why should we exaggerate any one kind at the expense of the other? Thoreau.

FROM THE REGISTRAR

It appears that a number of students were issued registration cards for the Spring Quarter and have not returned them to the Registrar's Office. It should be understood that these individuals are not registered until such materials are completed and returned. The deadline was Tuesday.

ONCE MORE FOR THE BUSINESS OFFICE

Remember that if your account is delinquent, you MUST make arrangements with the Business Manager before you will be able to take your finals.

RICHLAND YAC

If you don't have your application in for the Richland YAC March 7-9, you'd better hurry. The team will be leaving campus early Friday afternoon, and returning Sunday Evening. For details, see Mr. Turner.

HENRY PORTIN TO LECTURE AND SHOW FILM

Henry Portin, professional photographer and world traveller, a member of the Board of Trustees, will present a film and lecture in the Learning Center Auditorium on Tuesday, March 4, at 7:30 p.m. Mr. Portin's theme will be "Peoples, Cultures, and Religions of the Orient." Be sure not to miss this one. It's your last chance!

ASB MEETING

The entire ASB Council will meet Wednesday evening at 8:30 in the ASB Office. This is a very important meeting so be sure you're there!

THANK YOU

Mrs. Blewitt and members of her family express appreciation for the prayers of the Student Body of Northwest College. Unquestionably, divine strength continues to be apparent in their hearts as they pass through this period of sorrow. Thank you.